R.B. Hunt Elementary
SAC minutes – March 1, 2022

Attendance:
Members: 
	☒ Lauren Carpenter 
☐ Beth Cleary 
Mrs. Jennifer Gamble
☒ Amanda Garman 
☒ Shellie Joyner


Attendees: 

Quorem(5 people): ☐ Yes  ☐ No

Minutes on 2nd page.

	☐ Lin Greco
☐ Nicole Jebbia
☐ Lauren Leth 
☒ Chris Pacetti 
☐ Andrew Hurley 


	☒ Josh Saxon 
☒ Meghan Saxon 
☐ Doug Gibson 
☒ Chelsey Gusse
☐ Shakyra Melean 
☒ Gaye Costeira 




Call to Order:
A meeting of the R.B. Hunt Elementary School Advisory Council was held Via Zoom.                                       Meghan Saxon called the meeting to order at 3:11 and welcomed everyone. Chelsey Gusse recorded the minutes for the meeting.   
Minutes:
Changes: None
Lauren Carpenter motioned to approve the minutes, Josh Saxon seconded.

Mrs. Gamble from the middle school speaks about the 5th grade transition. Florida requires that students have PE every year. All 6th grade students will take STEM or ICT. STEM camp dates, the last week of July, from 8-12. We will provide Boys and Girls club pickup if parents aren’t available. 3 Day 6th grade accelerated math track boot camp. When they are recommended for that accelerated math, they will reach out to those students for the boot camp dates. Straight A’s, 4 or 5 on FSA. That’s for high school credit that goes to their GPA. They will also take an advanced science for high school credit. If a student is really into history, they can go into advanced history. They can do that to see the depth and rigor of advanced courses and give that a try. Advanced courses for history, language arts, and accelerated math and science. 
Mrs. Garman- We are getting ready to launch or Sac survey for parents. Teachers did theirs on the teacher inservice day. The data has not been reviewed yet for that. The first 13 questions are mandated by the district. Make sure you take the survey when it’s sent out. We have the same amount of money in our Sac funds- $14000. Last meeting they approved that PLC conference would take some of the money. Boosterthon raised about $55,00. We’ve selected new furniture for the media center, and getting new carpeting from the district. They approved benches for the playground and picnic tables. Two big soccer goals have been purchased. Souperbowl of Caring did really well. 
	
Motion to end the meeting- Mrs. Carpenter made a motion and Mr. Pacetti seconded.   

Next Meeting:
Our next regularly scheduled meeting at R.B. Hunt will be April 5, 2022 in the Media Center.

Submitted by,
Chelsey Gusse
